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The Newman Mission: 
To be the Presence of Jesus 
Christ on the Campus of the 
University of Arizona 
 
 

The Newman Promise: 
The entire Newman Community will work together to create an 
environment where university students are formed to live their 
Faith more intentionally and future leaders are formed for the 
Church and the world. 

BRINGING THE GOSPEL TO THE          FOR 85 YEARS 

  

  
 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
MONDAY—FRIDAY 

Morning Prayer: 7:30 AM 
Evening Prayer: 5:00 PM 

 Daily Mass 5:15 PM 
 

SATURDAY VIGIL MASS 
5:15 PM 

  
SUNDAY MASSES 

8 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:15 AM and 5 & 7 PM 
WEDNESDAY STUDENT  
CENTERED WORSHIP 

7:00 PM EMMAUS (Praise and Study) 
8:00 PM Candlelight Mass 

  
RECONCILIATION 

Saturday 4:00-5:00 PM     
Sunday 4:00-4:45 PM 

(or by appointment with a priest) 

NEWMAN CENTER STAFF 
This Community is served by the Friars of the Western Dominican  

Province and the Dominican Sisters of Mission San Jose 

Fr. Bartholomew Hutcherson, OP, Pastor  (frbart@gmail.com) 
 

Fr. Donald Bramble, OP, Associate Pastor  (djbramble@aol.com) 
 

Fr. Jacek Buda, OP, Associate Pastor  (jbuda@dominikanie.pl) 
 

Sr. Elizabeth O’Donnell, OP, Past. Assoc.(SrElizabeth@UACatholic.org) 
 

Sr. Angelica Velez, OP, Past. Assoc . (SrAngelica@UACatholic.org) 
 

David Mares, Campus Ministry Intern  (DavidMares@UACatholic.org) 
 

Jane Furet, Religious Ed Coordinator 
 

Susan Balistreri, Operations Manager  (Susan@UACatholic.org) 
 

Matthew Ellis, Bookkeeper  (bookkeeper@UACatholic.org) 
 

Walter Tearne & Johnny Granillo, Building & Maintenance 
 

Student Receptionists, (FrontDesk@UACatholic.org) 
 

In Residence:  Fr. Robert Burns, OP     

ST. THOMAS MORE CATHOLIC NEWMAN CENTER 
1615 East 2nd Street    Tucson, AZ 85719     
Phone: 520.327.4665    Fax: 520.327.6559      

Email: Newman@UACatholic.org    Web: www.UACatholic.org 

Bishop Kicanas with Newman students who participated  
in the Diocese of Tucson’s March for Life last Saturday 



Adult Initiations:  
If you are interested in 
becoming Catholic, please 
speak to one of the Pastoral 
staff about participating in the 
RCIA program. 
 
 

Confirmation:  
Eight-week classes and the 
Sacrament of Confirmation are 
offered twice each year.  
Please contact the office for 
more information. 
 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Saturday & Sunday, 4:00 PM  
(or by appointment) 

Marriage:  
Couples who would like to cele-
brate this Sacrament should con-
tact one of the priests at least six 
months prior to the proposed 
wedding date. 
 
 

Infant Baptisms:  
Infant Baptisms are celebrated at 
Sunday Masses. Please call the 
office to schedule baptisms and 
preparation classes. 
 
 

Anointing of the Sick:  
Please contact one of the priests 
if you would like to be anointed 
because of sickness, injury, or 
surgery 

Sacramental Formation @ Newman 

 

Sunday, January 29 
9:00 AM - Religious Ed - Green Hall 
11:00 AM - RCIA Lunch - Courtyard 
1:00 PM - RCIA - Classroom 
6:00 PM - Sustaining Board Student Dinner  - Green Hall 
 

Monday, January 30 
7:00 PM - Women’s faith Sharing - Wildcat Lounge 
7:00 PM - Introduction to Christianity - Library 
 

Tuesday, January 31 
7:00 PM - RCIA Inquiry - Library 
7:00 PM - XLT - Chapel 
 

Wednesday, February 1 
8:00 AM - Coffee with St. Mark 
7:00 PM - Emmaus - Chapel 
8:00 PM - Candlelight Mass - Chapel 
 

Thursday, February 2 
4:00 PM - The Redeemer of Man - Classroom 
7:00 PM - Lector Scripture Study - Library 
7:00 PM - “You Have a Right To What?” - Chapel 
 

Friday, February 3 
6:00 PM - Holy Hour! - Chapel 
 

Sunday, February 5 
9:00 AM - Religious Ed - Green Hall 
11:00 AM - RCIA Lunch - Courtyard 
1:00 PM - RCIA - Classroom 
4:00 PM - Super Bowl Party - Green Hall 

THIS  WEEK AT NEWMAN 

 UACatholic.org 

@UACatholic 

www.facebook.com/UACatholic 

ASH WEDNESDAY IS FEBRUARY 22 
 

Ashes will be distributed at all Masses & Prayer Services 
 

  7:30 AM Morning Prayer  
 

  12:15 PM Mass at the Newman Center  
 

  12:15 PM Mass on the UofA Mall 
 

  5:15 PM Evening Prayer  
 

  7:00 PM Mass at the Newman Center 
 

  8:00 PM Mass on the UofA Mall 

Dear Friends, 
 

Something remarkable is happening on Wednesday nights at 
Newman. In many ways, it has been going on for 7 years, but it 
has a new energy this semester.  EMMAUS is our primary 
weekly gathering for college students outside of the Sunday 
Mass. It's really a two hour program. The first hour is a time of 
learning and praising.  The second hour is a Mass. We have 
always billed the EMMAUS experience as "the retreat that last 
all semester;" this year, we are making good on that slogan 
better than we ever have before. The theme this semester is 
"Conversion," and each week is, in some way, pointing those 
who participate to the renewal of Baptismal Vows which takes 
place at Easter.  We are encouraging our students, especially 
as Lent approaches, to see this as a time of growth and 
drawing closer in their walk with Jesus (The Emmaus story in 
Luke 24 is a story about disciples walking the road with and 
being taught by Jesus). Each week, 60-80 students gather and 
are being taught by their peers and our staff various tools to aid 
in the processes of conversion, reflecting together on the 
scripture, participate in discussion, have it concretized by some 
simple rituals, and join their voices in sung praise.  All of this 
takes place even before the Mass begins. Mass is lively and 
reverent. The homily is always a dialogue in which the themes 
of the evening are brought into the celebration of the liturgy. 
After it is all over, there is a time of refreshments and fellowship 
in the Newman lobby. It is so uplifting to my middle-aged heart 
to see such openness and dedication from so many of our 
students.  It is going to be exciting to participate with these 
young people in a special ritual to renew their baptismal vows 
at the EMMAUS during Easter week. While the focus of 
EMMAUS is the student experience, I extend an invitation to 
the whole community to drop in and check it out, come at 7 
o'clock for the Emmaus portion or at 8 o'clock for the Mass, or 
for the whole evening and prepare to be blown away by our 
young brothers and sisters. STUDENTS: If you have never 
been to EMMAUS or haven't been for a while, come check out 
the excitement on Wednesday night! 
 

I would like to invite you to participate in a special Lenten 
project in our community.  We will prepare a Lenten reflection 
booklet with one page reflections written by members of our 
community for every day in Lent. You can sign up today to take 
responsibility for a single day's reflection.  These will need to 
be completed in the next 2 weeks so that we have time to print 
the booklets before the beginning of Lent. The booklets will be 
made available for purchase for a nominal charge to aid you on 
your Lenten Journey this year.  Today is the day to sign up. 
 

Peace, 



CONFIRMAITON 
LAST DAY TO SUBMIT APPLICATION IS  FEB. 1 

Also, remember that applicants need to complete an interview 
with Sr. Elizabeth in order to be accepted into the class. Last 
Day for interviews is FEBRUARY 1. Applications may be 
obtained from the receptionist or from Sr. Elizabeth at 
srelizabeth@ucatholic.org. Please contact Sr. Elizabeth to set 
up an interview.  

RCIA LUNCH HOSTS NEEDED 
RCIA lunch hosts are needed for the spring semester.  Please 
see the sign-up sheets on the back wall in the church. 

The projects to be accomplished by the “85 for 85” 
Campaign will enhance the beauty of the facility but 
are not being undertaken for that purpose.  They are 
largely related to safety and security on our property 
and around our buildings.  Much of the needed work 
is the result of deferred maintenance and the age of 
the building.  Those who call the Newman Center 
their “church home” and friends of our community are 
invited to help us raise these funds and make these 
much needed repairs to our community’s house. 
 

PARTIAL LIST OF PROJETCS TO BE FUNDED: Replace exterior doors and panic bar hardware, replace evap coolers  in lobby, library, and 
Blessed Sacrament Chapel, re-pad, reupholster, and repair kneelers, replace AC unit in Dominican residence, lawn/sprinkler and landscape 
work, repairs to roof on south side of building, re-carpet lobby and halls in Newman Center, furniture for lobby and library, replace sign in front of 
Center/new signage, repair weather damage to ramada, repair weather and termite damage to Dominican residence. 

SEES CANDY FUNDRAISER 
The Social Justice Ministry will begin a 
pre-sell Valentine's candy sale next 
week to help raise funds for the 
Alternative Spring Break activities and 
the Justice Walking program. The pre-sell will be from January 
17th thru Feb 5th.  Candy will be delivered by Feb. 11th.  Order 
forms can be picked up at the front desk.   

FAITH FORMATION OPPORTUNITIES AT NEWMAN 
 

“The Redeemer of Man” 
Study for undergraduate students on the encyclical by Pope 
John Paul II. Thursdays at 4 PM in the library. 
 

“Introduction to Christianity” 
Study for graduate students on the book by Cardinal 
Ratzinger, now Pope Benedict XVI. Mondays at 7 PM in the 
library 
 

Sessions will continue once-a-week throughout the semester. 
Each session is open newcomers, and no reading is required 
outside of the session. Join us if you’re looking for a way to 
learn more about the Catholic faith! 

COFFEE WITH ST. MARK 
An informal read through the Gospel of St. Mark 
over a cup of Joe. Wednesday Mornings 8:00 AM. 
Lead by Fr. Bart and open to everyone. 

WOMEN'S FAITH SHARING 

This semester we will read and discuss Catholic Spirituality 
and Prayer in the Secular City by Fr. Bob Burns, O.P.  Fr. Bob 
is a Dominican priest in residence here and professor of 
religious studies at the UofA. We had a wonderful discussion at 
our first Women’s Faith Sharing of the semester this week. We 
will meet again on Mon., Jan. 30, then on Tuesday evenings 
beginning Feb. 7 through April 9, 7:00 PM! Come join us! 

  Holy 
    Hour! 

February 3 
6:00 -7:30 PM 

(after daily Mass) 

Student Preaching 

 

Silent Reflection 

 

Prayer for our Campus  
    Community 

Adoration  and Benediction 
 

Contemporary Praise Music 
 

Worship Our Lord 
 

Praise & Worship  
Speaker & Discussion 

 

8:00 PM 
Candlelight Mass & Dialogue Homily 

 

9:00 PM 
Refreshments & Fellowship 
(Come for any or all of it!) 



THIS WEEK’S  SCRIPTURE  READINGS  &  MASS  INTENTIONS 

February 2: The Presentation of the Lord 
Mal 3:1-4; Heb 2:14-18; Lk 2:22-40 or Lk 2:22-32  
  5:15 PM     No Intention 
   

February 3 
Sir 47:2-11; Mk 6:14-29 
  5:15 PM     No Intention 
     

February 4 
1 Kgs 3:4-13; Mk 6:30-34 
  5:15 PM     Therese Demski + 
  

February 5:  Fifth Sunday In Ordinary Time 
Jb 7:1-4, 6-7; 1 Cor 9:16-19, 22-23; Mk 1:29-39 
  8:00 AM     No Intention   
  9:30 AM     Pro Populo  
    11:15 AM     No Intention 
  5:00 PM     No Intention 
  7:00 PM     No Intention 

January 29:  Fourth Sunday In Ordinary Time 
Dt 18:15-20; 1 Cor 7:32-35; Mk 1:21-28 
  8:00 AM     Pro Populo  
  9:30 AM     No Intention 
    11:15 AM     No Intention 
  5:00 PM     No Intention 
  7:00 PM     No Intention 
 

January 30 
2 Sm 15:13-14, 30; 16:5-13; Mk 5:1-20 
  5:15 PM     Gilbert Araneta + 
     

January 31:  St. John Bosco, Priest 
2 Sm 18:9-10, 14b, 24-25a, 30; 19:3; Mk 5:21-43 
  5:15 PM     No Intention 
 

February 1 
2 Sm 24:2, 9-17; Mk 6:1-6 
  5:15 PM     Anthony Demski + 
  8:00 PM     No Intention 

CO-WORKERS IN THE VINEYARD 
Diocesan Conference 

March 15-17, 2012 
Tucson Convention Center 

Co-Workers in the Vineyard is a 
diocesan Conference, inviting ALL 
who contribute to the life of the 
Church in the Diocese of Tucson 
utilizing their various gifts and 
ministries through its parishes, 
schools, diocesan offices and 

affiliated organizations, encouraging all to a life of worship, 
service, and witness! 
  

Join all the Co-Workers in the Vineyard this March 15-17th in 
Downtown Tucson for a great conference experience, which 
will inspire, enrich, unify, and celebrate who we are and what 
we do as Catholics in the Diocese of Tucson.  This conference 
is for all volunteers, employees, service organizations, clergy, 
and vowed religious in the Diocese of Tucson! 

NEWMAN SUSTAINING BOARD SCHOLARSHIP 
Apply for the Newman Center Sustaining Board Scholarship 
until March 1. Students, the Newman Center Sustaining Board 
provides two scholarships of $2500 every semester, so be sure 
to apply.  For more details, go to uacatholic.org/scholarship. 

ALTERNATIVE SPRING BREAK 2012! 
March 10th-13th 

Casa Maria: Spend four days in South Tucson getting to know 
the Casa Maria community and learning about social issues the 
poor in Tucson face every day. Food and lodging will be 
provided! 
 

Borderlinks: The fight for justice is important on all levels!  This 
trip will include education on food justice and sustainable 
agriculture as well as education and direct action in response to 
the issues immigrants face on the border.  We will be 
fundraising for this trip and lodging and food will be provided. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Caroline Kelly, 
crkelly@email.arizona.edu or Sr. Angelica, SrAngelica@UACatholic.org 

SR. HELEN PREJEAN IN TUCSON 
Sr. Helen Prejean, one of the nation's foremost advocates to 
abolish the death penalty, will make a rare Tucson appearance 
Feb. 19, sponsored by the Coalition of Arizonans to Abolish the 
Death Penalty. Prejean will speak at 1 PM Feb. 19 at the Rialto 
Theatre at an event that will include other special guests. 
Tickets for the event, which is open to the public, cost $10 and 
will be available online at azabolitionist.org and at the door. 
After Sr. Helen's talk, a New Orleans-style procession will be 
held through downtown Tucson to show support for the 
abolition of the death penalty in Arizona. A private meet-and-
greet with Sister Helen will follow the procession. Tickets are 
$100. Sr. Helen is best known for her Pulitzer Prize-nominated 
book, Dead Man Walking: An Eyewitness Account of the Death 
Penalty in the United States, Sr. Helen also is the author of The 
Death of Innocents: An Eyewitness Account of Wrongful 
Executions. For more information, call 520-838-1721. 


